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siuS Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta ff  o f  Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 12, No. 9 
May 7, 1980

MEMO TO: The University Comniunity 

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: Appointment of Mr. James Metcalf as Acting Vice President
for Business Affairs

I am pleased to announce that Mr. James F. Metcalf has accepted 
appointment as Acting Vice President for Business Affairs of Southern 
Illinois University at Edwardsville. Mr. Metcalf will assume his duties 
on June 1, 1980, subject to approval by the Board of Trustees. He will 
continue to serve as Acting Vice President, pending concurrence of the 
permanent President of the University, until a permanent Vice President 
for Business Affairs is selected.

Mr. Metcalf's long tenure of service with SIUE is well known within 
the University Community, the Illinois' higher education system, and our 
region. He has previously served as Acting Vice President for Business 
Affairs in addition to his responsibilities as Budget Director and 
Comptroller. I am certain that Mr. Metcalf will fulfill the requirements 
of this position with the same integrity and capability which he has 
exhibited throughout his career. I am equally certain that Mr. Metcalf 
can count on the support and assistance of each member of the University 
as he undertakes the challenges of this position.
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